
NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF TENTATIVE  

ASSESSMENT ROLL 

 
PLEASE NOTE PROCESS FOR 2020 HAS CHANGED DUE TO COVID-19, NO IN 

PERSON MEETINGS WILL TAKE PLACE.  ASSESSOR WILL ADDRESS ALL 

INQUIRIES BY MAIL, EMAIL OR PHONE.  r.harris@townofhamiltonny.org  OR 315-

824-3320, LEAVE A MESSAGE AND YOU WILL RECEIVE A CALL BACK. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE ASSESSOR OF THE TOWN OF 

HAMILTON, COUNTY OF MADISON, HAS COMPLETED THE TENTATIVE 

ASSESSMENT ROLL FOR THE CURRENT YEAR 2020; THAT A COPY HAS BEEN 

PUBLISHED ON THE TOWN OF HAMILTON WEBSITE, WHERE IT MAY BE SEEN 

AND EXAMINED BY ANY PERSON INTERESTED.  THE ASSESSOR WILL BE 

ACCEPTING PHONE CALLS AND EMAILS TO REVIEW ASSESSMENTS.   

THEREIN UNTIL THE 

 

FOURTH THURSDAY OF MAY NEXT, 

 
AND THAT ON SUCH DAY, MAY 28th  THE ASSESSMENT BOARD OF REVIEW 

WILL MEET VIA TELECONFERENCE OR VIRTUAL MEETING, NO IN PERSON 

MEETINGS WILL TAKE PLACE.,  IN SAID TOWN, THE BOARD OF REVIEW WILL 

EXAMINE ALL WRITTEN FILED COMPLAINTS IN RELATION TO SUCH 

ASSESSMENTS, ON THE APPLICATION OF ANY PERSON CONCEIVING HIMSELF 

AGGRIEVED THEREBY. 

 

 

DATED THIS____30TH_______ DAY OF __APRIL_, 2020. 

 

       

     Rochelle A. Harris, IAO 

                                                                         ASSESSOR 

 

mailto:r.harris@townofhamiltonny.org

